
Village of Springville Comprehensive Plan Steering Committee Meeting

Springville, NY – The Village of Springville invites all residents and community stakeholders to attend a Steering Committee Meeting for the Comprehensive Plan Update project. The Meeting will take place at the Village of Springville Public Safety Building (65 Franklin St, 2nd Floor, Springville, NY 14141) on Monday, September 23, 2024 from 6:00 PM to 7:00 PM. Attendees should enter through the back of the building under the court entrance.
The first 45 minutes of the Meeting will be reserved for the Steering Committee’s working session, which the public is welcome to observe. This working session will primarily focus on the Plan’s community development strategy (future land use and development patterns) and implementation program. We will also begin preparations for a future Community Open House and Steering Committee Public Hearing. The last 15 minutes of the meeting will be an opportunity for attendees from the public to provide comments.
[bookmark: _GoBack]A comprehensive plan explores the community’s existing conditions; establishes a vision, goals, objectives, and action items to be pursued over the near- and long-term; maps and describes desired future land use types; and provides a strategy for implementation. The Village’s current Comprehensive Plan was adopted in 2014. The intent of the Comprehensive Plan Update – which is being funded in part by the Erie County Municipal Planning Grant program – is to evaluate Springville’s current challenges and opportunities and establish a framework for achieving the community’s future vision. The updated Plan will serve as a guide for decision-makers in both the public and private realms.
# # #
For more information on this Comprehensive Plan Update, please contact the Steering Committee Chairman, Terry Skelton @ tskel61@gmail.com
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